Boost Your Revenue By Selling To The Government:
GSA Schedules What?
The U.S. Government is the largest consumer in the world. Governed by thousands of procurement regulations, it has always presented unique challenges for commercial marketing and sales teams. Extensive bidding processes, complex RFP's, and lengthy contract negotiations became the way of selling to the Government. Companies and government agencies alike shared frustrations about these inefficiencies.

Today, the General Services Administration (GSA) has developed the Multiple Award Schedule (MAS) Program. Dedicated entirely toward simplifying the process of purchasing products and services for federal customers, this program seeks to negotiate and award contracts with vendors on behalf of all federal, state and local government agencies. These contracts, called GSA Schedules, are long-term, government-wide contracts containing pre-negotiated prices, delivery terms, warranties, and other terms and conditions. Purchases can be made directly against these contracts.

Having a GSA Schedule simplifies the process of selling to the government, and enables federal, state and local customers to make purchases quickly and easily. Many companies are looking toward obtaining a GSA Schedule as a means to dramatically decrease overall time and costs associated with selling to the government.

Contracting with the government via the GSA Schedule could be one of the most lucrative choices your business will ever make. As a result of competitive sourcing initiatives, workforce reductions and a desire to streamline, the government is now required to outsource more of its spending dollars than before. Procurement officers are seeking sellers of all types of goods and services.

The GSA Schedule has become one of the prime methods of acquisition for most of these purchases. To assist companies in selling products or services via the GSA Schedule, EZGSA is presenting its "Introduction to the GSA Schedule" seminar at the Denver Public Library on December 9, 2003, from 9:30 am – 12:00 pm.

To attend this seminar, you can register at http://www.ezgsa.com/seminars or with Ronnie Pearcy at 301/652-1800, ext. 309. The registration fee is only $125, or only $100 for participants registering at least one week prior to the event. Registration is on a first come first served basis.

Mary Orn is the owner of MKO Strategies, a Colorado based company providing contracting and business strategies for the government as well as large and small commercial businesses.  Visit their web site at www.mkostrategies.com
 

